2017-2018 Gymnastic Skill Assessment Program

In September 2017 two rolls of Gymnastic Skills ribbons were ordered from Hodges Badge Co.    The ribbon selected was a blue color with bronze print.   It has on the ribbon our two logos imprinted (American Sokol and two gymnasts), “National Gymnastic Skills” and the current Sokol year “2017-2018”.    Each roll after being cut with pinking sheers gave us a total of around 900 ribbons available to distribute.   
Since we did not have a 2017 Development Conference to distribute the ribbons, I emailed the information to Unit Directors and the National BOI.    We received  a low number of requests.   I then personally distributed some ribbons to the local units at the Central District Annual Meeting in November.
Sokol Greater Cleveland, KHB, Milwaukee, Cedar Rapids, Minnesota, St Louis, Naperville Tyrs, Stickney, Spirit, Tabor and Chicagoland have all received what they requested at no charge.    My inventory remaining is 235 ribbons.  
All Skills Card information is located on our website: 
www.american-sokol.org/boi    password boi     “Skills Program”
Assigned Male and Female Skills Coordinators need to review the skills and provide any updated information for posting on the website. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Juanita Lo Giudice, Skills Assessment Program Admin
